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TOWN OF TUFTONBORO  
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

240 MIDDLE ROAD, P.O. BOX 98 
CENTER TUFTONBORO, NH 03816 

Telephone: (603) 569-4539 Fax: (603) 569-4328 
www.tuftonboro.org 

Selectmen’s Work Session Minutes                            Thursday, September 9, 2021 
11:30 am – Tuftonboro Town Offices 
 
 
Present: Chairman William Marcussen, Selectman Chip Albee, Selectman Pike and Administrative Secretary Cathy Pounder  
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Chairman Marcussen called the Selectmen’s meeting to order at 11:45 am. 
 
SIGNATURE 
Selectman Pike made a motion to sign two letters one for support of the Conservation Commission’s License Plate Grant 
application and the other to support the Lake Winnipesaukee Association’s application to the NHDES Watershed Assistance Grant 
Program.  Selectman Albee seconded. Motion carried 3-0. 
 
The Selectmen discussed the CIP’s request to meet with the Selectmen, needed projects to add in future years for CIP and the 
need to have some engineer evaluations in the future. 
 
Selectman Albee will attend the NHMA informational meeting to learn the options on using the Town’s LFRF grant to assist in 
broadband upgrades. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
At approximately 12:15 a, Selectman Albee made a motion to adjourn. Selectman Pike seconded the motion. Motion carried 3-0. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 Cathy Pounder  
Administrative Secretary 
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